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Monday 16th November 2020 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have had confirmation of a positive case in Year 6 (a pupil). We have again 
worked closely with Public Health and have been instructed to close both Year Six classes until Tuesday 24th 
November when they can return to school. 
 
Receiving this letter does not mean your child needs to self-isolate and is for information only. You will receive 
a separate letter if your child needs to remain at home. All other year groups are expected to attend as normal.  
 
A reminder of the symptoms of COVID-19: 
 

 High temperature; 
 New, continuous cough; 
 Loss or change to your sense of smell or taste. 

 
If your child displays any of these symptoms please book a test and inform us of any positive outcomes. If you 
have information regarding a positive outcome during a school holiday or weekend, please email the school 
using our dedicated address: covid@vernonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell   
Headteacher  
 
 


